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Thank you for your letter dated 8 Octobet, 2077. I can confum that the Cayman Islands
Govetnment temains committed to signing up to the Convention on the Elimination of all
Fotms of Discrimination against Vomen (CEDA!0V).

The Gender Equality Bi[ which was passed by the Legislative Assembly on 14 September,
2011 and which I signed into law on 10 Octobet, was a sigrificant step forwatd towards this
goal I undetstand, howeve4 that a full teview of Cayman legislation is needed befote the
Cayman Islands Govemment can request extension of CEDAIT to the Cayman Islands. This
rcview will ascettain whether Cayman's laws are compliant with CEDAW.

I undetstand that this rewiew, which will be funded through the Commonwealth Foundation,
will be carded out by a regional consultant and a local counterpart in January and Febtuaty of
next yeat. T'he report by the student mefirbers of the Caymanian Bat Association is usefirl and
will feed into this review Drocess.
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Oncc thc revicw has taken place, there will be greater clarity as to whcther any legrslation will
need to be amended and when the Cayman Islands Govcrnment will be in a position to
tequest cxtension of CEDAW.

I will keep your Commission updated.
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Cc: Honourablc lvlikc Adam, Ministet for Community Affarrs, Gendet and Housing
Honourable Dcputy Governor, Mr l)onovan li,banks


